Welcome to Spring

As the weather begins to
change, please remember
to dress your children in
weather appropriate
clothing including
appropriate shoes.

We are GROWING!

We are planting seeds in

our classroom and
teaching our students
about the life cycle of
plants! This is a great
time to talk to your child
about the life cycles of

plants and animals!
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HEAD START

*Families as Lifelong Educators

Kindergarten Transition

Contact your respective

parent Liaison for questions.
» Amber Gable

Sagebrush & Meadowlark
(307)763-8798

Whitney Holst
Henry A. Coffeen
(307)763-3967

Kelly Rickett
Highland Park
(307)752-1021

Angela Brugger
Woodland Park
(307)429-9615

*Family Engagement in Transitions



/Recruitment

We are currently
recruiting for all
centers in the region!
Please help spread
the word and
recommend our
program to your
family and friends!
We are also
recruiting for the
2019-2020 school
year so please, let
your community
know!

*Families as Advocates
& Leaders

)

Dates to Remember
o April 6-12 Week of the Young Child

e April: 25", 12:45pm

Bingo for Books/Parent Meeting:

Please stick around right after class is released and join us in a
game of bingo, where you win Books for your Children.
Books are Available for every student.
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Be Responsible

Classroom
Themes for
Hpril

e Gardgning
e Insgcts

| ) Butterfligs I
i -

] In a couplg weggks weg will bg caring for sgveral I

| caterpillars! Your children will have the opportunity to I

- wateh theg transformation from caterpillar to chrysalis

I to butterfly! Our class will be responsible for feeding |

" and caring for the caterpillars until they transform and =
can bg relgased into the big, widg world! |




